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September 2, 1947

To Real Estate Commission

. Re: Squlrrel Island Villege corporation - 3

+ Recelpt 18 acknowledged of your meﬁorandum of August 28, re=
garding the Sduirrel Island Village Corporation and letter attached
thereto of Clement F. Robinson.

Assuming that a quasi-munieclpel corporation is within the pro-
visions of law creating the Commission, the activitles descrgbed in
the letter are nmot such as would require the Village Corporation to
be licenséd as a real eatate brokar.,

Abrahem Breitbard
Deputy Attorney General
AB:¢



